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This Cabinet paper seeks agreement to publicly consult on the draft Carers’ Strategy
Action Plan 2019 — 2023. It includes the draft discussion document on the Action Plan
(final version available at www.msd.govt.nz/carers), and earlier advice given in 2018 on
development of the Action Plan.

Some parts of this information release would not be appropriate to release and, if
requested, would be withheld under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). Where
this is the case, the relevant sections of the Act that would apply have been identified.
Where information has been withheld, no public interest has been identified that would
outweigh the reasons for withholding it. This is the key to the redaction codes used for
this release:

e Out of scope — material unrelated to the information released.
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